May 10, 2023


School mass next week will be on Thursday, May 18, which is Ascension Thursday. All are welcome to our school masses. We’d like to congratulate Jackson Lucas, Kallie, Buck, and Viviana Cupp for making sacraments (Baptism, Reconciliation, Holy Eucharist, and Confirmation) this year. If you have been considering sacramental prep for your family, please contact Father Curtis Miller at 802-525-3711. It is always an honor to celebrate the sacraments during our school mass or recognize them when they happen on the weekend.

